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Foreign and Commonwealth Office


London SW1A 2AH

25 November 1980

. 1)17.01/Y-1864

Thank you for your letter of 12 November with
which you enclosed a copy of Julian Ridsdale's letter
of 4 November to the Prime Minister about his recent
visit to Japan.

You will have seen a copy of Mr Hidsdale's
; separate letter of the same date to the Foreign and

-; Commonwealth Secretary. I now enclose a copy of Lord
Carrington's reply.

There is one point in the letter to the Prime
Minister on which you may wish to have our comments.
Mr Ridsdale writes: 'I should like to help over Japan.
It is irritating only being asked to do so by the
Japanese'. Officials here are in more frequent con-
tact with Mr Ridsdale about Japanese matters than with
any other backbench MP. He is normally included in
the guest list when Ministers are entertaining their
Japanese colleagues and has often helped to look
after important visitors. We were in close touch with
him over his recent visit and, at his request,
suggested a number of questions which might usefully
be raised with Japanese Ministers. It is difficult to
think of other ways in which he might help, but we
will certainly bear his offer in mind.

2044n,

(R M J Lyne)
Private Secretary

N J Sanders Esq
10 Downing Street
London SW1
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